From: Linda Metzger

To: Bob Kelly; Bill Bronson; Tracy Houck; Owen Robinson; Mary Sheehy Moe
Cc: Greg Doyon; Charles Anderson; Sara Sexe; Lisa C. Kunz; Krista Artis
Subject: Dec. 3 agenda item 20 - RFP extension

Date: Wednesday, November 27, 2019 5:53:48 PM

Dear Mayor Kelly and Commissioners:

Half of the Animal Foundation/Maclean Cameron board members are employed by financial
institutions, if their web site is to be believed.

So where are the numbers following their October 2016 work session pitch? Where is their written
proposal following Commissioner Robinson’s February initiative announcement?

There’s no reason to accede to the Animal Foundation’s frivolous request for an extension on the
RFP. Commissioner Robinson should recuse himself on the decision, since he just made another
large contribution to them. There is at least the appearance of impropriety.

Linda Metzger
Great Falls
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